
 

 

 

13 December 2023 
 
Toy Sale 
Monday 18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Do you have any old toys that are still in good & complete condition that could go to a new home? 
If so, we are looking for toy donations to be brought into school by Friday 15th December 2023. 
 
The Friends of Sandringham will be holding a toy sale on Monday 18th December 2023. The sale 
will take place on the KS2 Playground or if the weather is against us, in the KS1 Hall.  
 
The cost of the toys will range between 50p to £2. We will also have sweets on sale and will be 
holding a raffle. Raffle tickets will be sold at £1 per strip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Friends of Sandringham 
 


